Dear Students:

As you know, all enrollments in the spring semester 2020 will be reconfigured to be graded as pass (P) or fail (F). Courses that are marked pass/fail will not factor into a grade point average. Classes graded P will count toward graduation requirements, but classes graded F will not.

You may elect to have courses graded for a letter grade instead of pass/fail by completing this web-based form:

https://portalcontent.johnshopkins.edu/Peabody/conservatory/registrar/covid19grading.html

This form will work for Peabody courses and Homewood courses.

If you want to have some or all of your courses graded for a letter grade, then you must complete this form by 4:00 p.m. on May 1, 2020. After May 1, the grading format for courses may not be changed. Please feel free to contact us in Academic Affairs and Advising if you have any questions about making the appropriate selection for your academic plan.

Sincerely,

PAUL MATHEWS | Associate Dean for Academic Affairs PEABODY Institute of the Johns Hopkins University 1 East Mt. Vernon Place Baltimore, MD 21202 667.208.6685 | mathews@jhu.edu